JOHN FILSON is assuming the responsibility for getting
duplicates of all the yearend winning slides. So, if you were
onc of the winners, pleasc get your slides to him as soon as
possible so that he can add your winner to the club’s
archives.

NEW MEMBER

This month the board accepted the membership application
of ROBERT PEARL Bob lives in Cleveland and is
interested in Black & White prints, pictorial, nature, still
life, portraits, travel, journalism, scenics, architecture and
fashion. Welcome to CPS, Bob!

'NEW EDITOR

A new editor of the Darkroom Door has been appointed
effective with this issue. JAN HAOLKENBORG will assume
the responsibility for the newsletter for the next year. Any
suggestions or editorial contributions are welcome.

participant list. If you participate in the show, you must
be willing to share the work responsibilities which will
include hanging the prints, working during the open hours
of the exhibit, and whatever else is necessary.

We welcome suggestions on how to handle any expenses
incurred for the show. Such expenses may include
pegboards, easels, etc. for displaying the prints at the
show. Committee members who are spearheading this
effort are: Ev Stevens, Sue Telecky, Sue Swope, Bill
Gance and Jo Ann Mosier. If you have any questions on
this, you can ask any of them.

ATTENDANCE

Something new is going to be tried at the Club room this
year. We are going to make up an attendance sheet for
members to check when they attend the various competi-
tions, workshops, etc. We hope that this will permit us to
analyze wha: functions are of interest to the different
members. So look for the attendance sheet next time you
come down to the club room!!













